
Mary Hoyt Sims, Elementary School Paraeducator  
Student learning would be improved with a quiet place to run   
reading and math groups and to test students without constant 
noise and interruptions. Right now, we do this work in the hallways 
and supply closets. Students would be able to focus on their tasks at 
hand instead of being interrupted by noise and other students. 


